
M A R C H  2 0 2 3

No one should have to worry about not having food, and we are thankful to be able to provide more

opportunities for people to receive a free meal. New Life Ministries continues to offer free dinners 365

days a year and has been serving free weekday lunches at noon since February.

In just one month, the New Life Community Meal Ministry has served about 200 lunch meals. On average,

we serve roughly ten meals each lunch. On our busiest day, we served 16 lunches.  As the community

becomes more aware of our additional hours, we have seen more people visiting us during our weekday

lunches.

Just like our dinners, the lunches being served are nutritious, filling, and well-balanced meals. So far,

lunches have consisted of soups like chili, chicken and noodles, and beef stew. These soups have been

served with either sandwiches, butter bread, or hot dogs. Occasionally salads have been served in place of

soup and, when available, fruit, cookies, pie, or cake have been served too. 

These new lunches are running smoothly and the Meal Ministry Director has created an efficient system

to help make these lunches operate well. God is continuing to provide the food needed through donations

from the community and we have been able to utilize more of the items in our freezers and pantries. 

Serving these lunches requires lots of help and we are still in need of volunteers. Whether it is for lunch or

dinner, one day a month, or one day a week, we need more help! Can you help us serve free meals? If you

can help, please text our Meal Ministry Director at 260-519-3637 and he will add you to the schedule.
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SAVE THE DATE: 2023 SPRING BANQUET

New Life Ministries' Annual Spring
Banquet will be held on Thursday,
May 18 at the Huntington PAL
Club. This year we will be
'Celebrating the Children's Life
House.' We look forward to
celebrating with you this year. 

For more details, please visit
www.newlifeministries-
indiana.com/spring-banquet/.

New Life Offices
260-200-1372

Meal Ministry
260-519-3637

Women's Life House
260-200-1091

Men's Life House
260-388-0029

Our Women's Life Houses were blessed greatly with a
$10,000 grant from the Beacon Credit Union Foundation in
February.

The funds provided will be used to help cover the expenses
required to operate our Women's Life House - Step Up House
and Women's Life House - Fresh Start House. This grant will
cover roughly one month of expenses. Beacon Credit Union's
support is helping change the lives of the women we serve and
is making a difference in the community. We are grateful for
their support of New Life Ministries.

BEACON CREDIT UNION DONATES $10,000

FIRST FEDERAL GIVES DURING JANUARY FUN FRIDAYS

Each month First Federal Savings Bank selects a
nonprofit to support during their Fun Fridays. New
Life Ministries had the honor of being selected for
the month of January. 

First Federal Savings Bank has always been a great
partner and we are thankful for the donation we
received on behalf of their staff.


